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Dear Ron,

I was very interested to receive the circular about the
Anglo-Catalan Society. Unfortunately I am expecting to be either
in, or on my way to, East Germany at the time of the Conference.
May I however, for your records, say that I am interested in
the Society and I should very much like to be informed of future
meetings and activities,

Yours sincerely,

Gl

G, MELLOR
Professor



